
Year 6 have all returned safely after 3 

days away at Robinwood in Alston.  

We have had lots of fun and laughter 

and  have worked as a team to      

overcome  challenges, fears and       

apprehensions.  We have climbed to 

the highest heights, jumped to infinity 

and beyond and even dodged the man 

eating piranha.  We all agree that this 

has been the best school trip ever! 

 


